
 
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Synod on the Family 

Today, Sunday 4
th

 October 

(Feast of St. Francis of 

Assisi), there begins in Rome 

the Synod on the Vocation 

and Mission of the Family 

in the Church and in the 

Contemporary World. Its 

purpose is to formulate 

guidelines for the pastoral 

care of persons and the 

family. Let every prayer 

group and every individual in 

our parish make this one of 

their special prayer intentions 

during the month of October. 

The Synod closes on Sunday 

25
th
 October. 

October Rosary 

The Rosary will be recited at 

Our Lady’s statue on Priory 

Road each Thursday during 

October beginning at 5pm. 

All are welcome. 

Holy Rosary/Synod 

The Church of Our Lady 

of the Rosary, Harold's 

Cross will pray the full 

Rosary during Eucharistic 

Adoration on next Sunday 

11th October, for the 

intention of the Synod on 

the Family. One of the 

four sets of Mysteries will 

commence at each half-

hour, starting at 3pm, and 

concluding with 

Benediction at 5pm. All 

welcome - why not drop in 

for a half hour or more. 
 

Volunteers Party 

The annual celebration for our parish workers, 

ministers and volunteers will take place this 

year on Friday 16
th

 October, nearest Friday to 

the Feast of St. Paul of the Cross, our parish 

patron. There will be a Prayer Service in the 

Church at 7.30pm followed by refreshments in 

the upper room. This is our way of saying thank 

you for all the work that is graciously and 

willingly done on behalf of the whole parish.  

Being a Passionist 

A few years ago our deacon, Fr. Frank Trias, 

recorded an interview with Fr. Anthony Behan 

and Fr. Jim Berrie, both now gone to God, about 

what it meant to them to be a Passionist. Fr. 

Anthony and Fr. Jim were a former rector and 

vicar here at Mount Argus and will be 

remembered by many. The video of this 10-

minute interview will be running continuously 

in the middle room at the volunteers’ party for 

volunteers to pop down and view at any time. 

We will probably show the video for all to see at 

the coffee morning at the end of October. 

Work4All Computer Classes 

Learn how to surf the internet, send e-mails etc. A 

new course is commencing next Wednesday, 7th 

October 2015 from 10.00a.m.–12.30p.m; upstairs 

above the Mount Argus Community Centre. Please 

contact MA Work4All at 01 4927250 for more 

details. The Mount Argus Work4All Initiative offers 

hope and encouragement to the unemployed. Open 

from 10.00am –12.30pm; Tuesdays –Thursdays 

SVP Collection 

The SVP will be holding their monthly collection 

outside the church after all Masses next weekend 

10
th
/11

th
 October. As always your generous support 

is appreciated. 

New Parish E-mail address 
office@mountargusparish.ie 

 

 

Gemma’s Recital 

Gemma ni Bhriain, known 

to all of us in Mount Argus 

as one of our very gifted 

cantors of recent times, and 

who is now studying in 

Paris, is giving the 

Bernadette Greevy Bursary 

Recital in the National 

Concert Hall (John Field 

Room) at 8pm on next 

Wednesday 7 October.  

Please check the poster on 

the notice board for full 

details. 

Parish Pastoral Council 

The Pastoral Council will 

hold its monthly meeting 

next Wednesday 7
th

 

October during which they 

will elect a new 

chairperson. Remember 

your input and suggestions 

to the PPC are always 

welcome. 

Important Notice 

We are reviewing our 

register for Eucharistic 

Adoration. It is essential 

that everyone who comes 

to visit the Blessed 

Sacrament on Wednesdays 

& Fridays sign the register 

on the altar rails. If your 

name is not typed on the 

sheet please sign in under 

visitor section at the 

relevant hour. If there are 

not enough scheduled 

Adorers for any given hour 

we will be obliged to 

modify our Adoration 

Timetable. 
 

 

Collections: Week ending:     

27
th

 September 2015 
 

€1,803 (of which €250 sent 

to Share) 
 

Par. Envs: €239.50 
 

Standing Orders: €330 

(Approx.) 
 

MOUNT ARGUS 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Please pray for those 

recently deceased: 

 

Sean Patrick Reid 

Martin Colfer 

Esther Daly 

Evelyn Donnelly 

 

Rest in Peace 

mailto:office@mountargusparish.ie

